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17th May, 1983. 

Hannibal House, 
London, 
S.E.1. 

Dear 

The Chairman has asked that I write to you in connection with our meeting 
with which has been cancelled on account of the 
forthcoming General Election. 

We wish to confirm that it is our wish to meet with the appropriate 
minister as soon as possible after the election when we will again wish 
to discuss the following topics:-

1. Self-sufficiency in blood products before 1986. 

2. No ban on the importation of American concentrates
meantime. 

• 3. UK investigations relating to AIDS. 

This letter is sent to keep our mutual files in order! 

Y,urs sincerely,

Registered in accordance with the National Assistance Act 1948 and the Charities Act 4960 (290034) 
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